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The Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”) Equity Market Structure Advisory
Committee (“Committee”) recently issued a notice that it will hold a public meeting on
Tuesday, February 2. [1] The meeting will focus on the events of August 24, 2015 and
certain issues affecting customers in the current equity market structure. As previously
reported, in December, the SEC staff released a research note containing empirical data
and other information to help assess the operation of the U.S. equity markets under the
stressed conditions of August 24. [2]

We will discuss the work of the SEC’s Equity Market Structure Advisory Committee
(including the February 2 meeting) at the upcoming meeting of ICI’s Equity Markets
Advisory Committee on February 8, in New York. [3]

 

Jennifer S. Choi
Associate General Counsel

George M. Gilbert
Counsel

endnotes

[1] Equity Market Structure Advisory Committee, Release No. 34-7683 (Jan. 13, 2016),
available at https://www.sec.gov/rules/other/2016/34-76883.pdf. 

[2] See ICI Memorandum 29607 (January 5, 2016), available at
https://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo29607.

[3] See ICI Memorandum 29558 (December 17, 2015), available at

https://www.sec.gov/rules/other/2016/34-76883.pdf
https://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo29607


https://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo29558.
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